Dear All,

I am very pleased to share with you that there are actually two OPSYRIS meetings planned for 2018! Please find attached a flyer from our Australian colleagues, who are organising a research meeting on the 16th of November in Melbourne, with Professor Dominique Cadilhac as Keynote Speaker. Although I would not like to make any comparisons, I'm sorry to admit that out of the two OPSYRIS meetings, this one is likely to have much nicer weather on the day! I hope that despite the distance, some of you might be able to attend.

Secondly, I would like to inform you about a PhD opportunity in Glasgow on "Magnetic resonance imaging to Assess Carotid-Brain interactions in people with stroke (MAC-Brain)". Please note that the application deadline is in just over a week - Friday 20th July. Further details can be found here:

https://www.findaphd.com/search/projectdetails.aspx?PJID=97716

Very best wishes,

Bogna
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